
 

September 1, 2011          

 

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:  Heather L. Kasprick, Deputy Clerk 

 
Re:  Attendance at Fabric of Diversity Conference 

 
 

 
Recommendation: 
That authorization be hereby given for Councillor Smith and Councillor McMillan to 
attend the Fabric of Diversity Conference in Kenora, taking place September 14 and 

15, 2011 at the Lakeside Inn; and further 
 

That all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem Policy be 
hereby authorized. 

 

Background: 
The Kenora District Human Services and Justice Coordinating Committee along with its 

funding sponsor, Canadian Mental Health Association Kenora Branch, would like to 
invite you to attend the “Fabric of Diversity” conference, September 14 and 15, 2011 in 

Kenora. The conference goal is diversity is differences and to understand the diversity 
of those around us and move beyond diversity awareness and into creating diverse 
safe spaces.  In keeping with policy, Council will need to approval the registration fee 

of $100 per Councillor.  
 

Budget: 
Council’s budget(s). 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 
 

 


